
   

  
  

The Investigative Committee claims the information on the dismiss of
the criminal case about a plane “Boeing 737 505” crash near Perm in
2008 is untrue 

  

The information published in the media, as well as statements of some members of the public and
lawyers on the dismiss of the criminal case about a plane “Boeing 737 505” crash near Perm in 2008
is untrue. The term of the criminal investigation extended until 14 February, 2011.

Within the criminal case investigators are to check the actions of ZAO “Aeroflot-Nord” officials,
who allowed Rodion Medvedev to control the aircraft. In addition, defects in the organization of pre-
flight training and flight safety revealed during the investigation will be analyzed.

Course of a criminal investigation is under special control of the Investigative Committee leaders.
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